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                                                                                                  11th January 2019  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Thursday 17th January, the children in EYFS will be making Gruffalo crumble. 

In order to make this, the children will create a set of instructions for someone 

else to follow.  They will be tasting the crumble at school. The following 

ingredients will be used: 

 

Flour, butter, sugar, apples and blueberries 

 

We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of 50 pence to help pay for 

the ingredients. 

 

Please complete the slip below, identifying any allergies and return to the 

office. Without permission your child will unfortunately be unable to take 

part in this activity. 

 

Miss Perkins and Miss Blythman 

 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

EYFS Allergy slip- Gruffalo crumble making 

 

Name of child……………………………………………………………….  Class………………… 

 

My child has the following allergies/has no allergies…………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

□I enclose a voluntary contribution for the ingredients 

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 
 

Please return to the office by Wednesday 16th January. 
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